
 

 Mrs. Lammons’ 

Newsletter 

March 6 - 10 

    What We’re Learning 

Read Aloud: Library Lion by Michelle Knudson 

Comprehension: I can imagine how a character feels.  

Grammar: I can use and understand articles (a, an, the).    

Phonics:  I can spell and read words with variant vowels (ball, 

chalk, thought).    

Writing: I can write a persuasive piece to convince my teacher 

to let us slide down the hill.  

Math: I can understand the value of coins and count money.  

Social Sciences: I can learn about the properties and states of 

matter. 

 

Class group pictures are now for sale!  Pictures may be 

purchased with a $10 check made payable to AEEC or online 

at www.myschoolbucks.com.  It is listed under under School 

Items.  Select the item to add to your cart and complete the 

transaction.  There is no processing fee associated with the 

School Store.  

 

 

Homework:  
Homework is only used to reinforce 

skills taught in class.  30 minutes per 

night is the maximum that should be 

spent working on homework.  Your child 

should read 20 minutes every night and 

please record it on your monthly 

Reading Log. The planner is located in 

your child’s G.O. book.   *Students will 

be tested every Friday.                                             

3/6- Math: Lesson 7.5        

3/7- Math: Lesson 7.6                 

3/8- Math: Lesson 7.7                         

3/9- Math: Lesson 7.8 

 

 

Important Dates  

March 6: Spring Pictures                          

March 13-17: Spring Break                    

March 22- Tuskegee Field Trip       

March 28- Music and Art Night 6:00 PM 
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Melody Graves was our superhero on February24th! 

http://www.myschoolbucks.com/

